
 

 
Everyone Is Invited To A 

PUBLIC INFORMATIONAL MEETING 

State Project No. 172-451 
 

INSTALLATION OF SIGNS AND PAVEMENT 

MARKINGS ON HORIZONTAL CURVES  

ON LOCAL ROADS – DISTRICT 2 
 

TO BE HELD 

Wednesday, October 26, 2016 
 

at 
 

Grange Hall 

488 Town Street 

East Haddam, CT 06423 
 

Open Forum with DOT Officials 

will begin at 7:00 p.m. 
 

Residents, commuters, business owners, and other 

interested individuals are encouraged to take 

advantage of this opportunity to learn about and 

discuss the proposed project. 
 

Written questions or comments should be directed to 

Barbara B. Ricozzi 

Transportation Principal Engineer 

Connecticut Department of Transportation 

P.O. Box 317546 

Newington, Connecticut 06131-7546 

or e-mail TrafficSafety.DOT@ct.gov 
 

PLEASE JOIN US ON  

Wednesday, October 26, 2016 
 

Information will be available at 

East Haddam Town Hall 

one week prior to the meeting. 
 

The meeting facility is ADA accessible. 

If language assistance is needed, please contact 

the Department of Transportation’s Office of 

Communications (voice only) at (860) 594-3062 

at least 5 business days prior to the meeting. 

Efforts will be made to  

respond to requests for assistance. 
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